

Memo

To: All Employees

From: Human Resources
Date: August 18th, 2025
Re: Authorized Parking

Golden Nugget employees are not permitted to park on Company property without prior authorization. Those authorized to park on Company property are required to register their vehicle(s) by filling out an Employee Parking Registration Form and must park in their designated area. If you are unclear as to whether you are authorized to park on Company property, please speak with your direct Supervisor/Manager.

The Golden Nugget has collaborated with Metropolis to help manage the Self-Parking Garage and has integrated a new technology to improve service automating our payment process. The garage utilizes a series of cameras to record all vehicle license plates in real-time upon entering and exiting the garage. All vehicles parking in the garage will be required to interact with this automated process when parking.

For employees not authorized to park on property, feel free to stop by Human Resources to pick up the **Downtown Parking Options** document provided during New Hire processing.

Unauthorized parking and the misuse of complimentary QR parking codes will result in discipline and/or termination. Complimentary QR parking codes are recorded and subject to audits.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office at extension 8136.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this process.

Thank you.